
LLANELLI RURAL COUNCIL 
 

MEETING NOTES 
 
 
At a Special Council Meeting hosted at the Council Chamber, Vauxhall Buildings, Vauxhall, 
Llanelli and via remote attendance on Tuesday, 22 October, 2024 at 5.30 p.m.  
 
PRESENT: Cllrs. D. M. Cundy, M. V. Davies (Chairman), S. L. Davies, T. M. Donoghue, A. 
Evans, N. Evans, R. E. Evans, S. M. T. Ford, S. N. Lewis, A. G. Morgan, J. S. Phillips, A. J. 
Rogers, W. E. Skinner, A. G. Stephens, N. A. Stephens. 
 
ABSENT: Cllrs.  S. R. Bowen, J. P. Hart and S. K. Nurse. 
 
AGENDA ITEMS: 
 
1.      Apologies for absence. 

 
Cllrs. E. M. Evans, B. M. Williams and O. Williams. 

 
2. Members’ Declarations of Interest in respect of the business transacted. 
 
 Cllr. M. V. Davies - Item 4 – personal 
 Cllr. A. J. Rogers - Item 4 – personal 
 Cllr. W. E .Skinner - Item 4 - personal 
  
3. Public Participation. 
 
 None 
 
4. Prince Philip Hospital – Temporary overnight closure of the Minor Injuries Unit, Prince 

Philip Hospital, Llanelli – to receive representatives from Hywel Dda University Health 
Board to further discuss the temporary overnight closure of the MIU. 

 
 Health Board representatives delivered a brief presentation on the decision to temporarily 

close the MIU overnight for a period of six months from 1 November 2024. There then 
followed a question and answer session with councillors. 

 
 
  
 
 
The meeting concluded at 6.30 p.m. 
 
 


